
October 26, 2010 - November 25, 2010 

Full Time  Title      Department   Ext. 

Karolyn Chowning Director of TRiO Grant Programs   TRiO/Student Support Services 7620 

Jillian Lindblad  Coor. of Service Learning & Student Life Programs Student Life   7697 

Lillian Miller  Assistant Director for TRiO/SSS   TRiO/Student Support Services 7420 

Regena Wright  TRiO Programs Administrative Assistant  TRiO/Student Support Services 7865 

 

Part Time  Title      Department   Ext. 

Kyla Cooper  Registration  and Records   Records and Registration  7512 

Keith Imatty  TRiO/Student Support Services Tutor  TRiO/Student Support Services 7865 

Chastity Loftis  Student Worker Teacher Assistant   Child Development Center 7561 
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Linking Students to Success 

Please help welcome the following New Employees   

in Enrollment and Student Services 

Enrollment & Student Services 

Dear Enrollment and Student Services Division employees: 

 
At this time of year, I often reflect on things for which I am 
most thankful. This year, as in many of the past years, I am 
truly thankful for the commitment to student success you 
have shown in times of spiritual, emotional, and physical 
need. I want to thank all of you for your contributions and 
efforts to make Oklahoma City Community College better on 
a daily basis.  While I know that the day-to-day                 
responsibilities of your job can be overwhelming at this time 
of year, I would like to visit with each of you and personally 
thank you for the incredible work that you have done this 
year and to wish you a wonderful Holiday Season. On    
Monday, December 13, 2010 from 2:30 – 4:00 the Office of the 
Vice President for Enrollment and Student Services          
Department will be hosting our Recognition party in the 
VPESS Conference room, please take the opportunity to stop 
by so that I may personally convey my holiday wishes for 
you and your families. 

 

   All my best, always,  

    Dr. Marion Paden 

The children and 

families from the 

CDCLS will be  

Caroling in the main 

dining area on main 

campus Friday,  

December 17th at 

10:30 a.m. The  

children will also be 

collecting donations, 

to go to the YWCA 

of OKC, of children’s 

hats, gloves,  

mittens, scarves, 

and socks for their 

community outreach 

project. Please 

come and sing 

along or listen to 

the children sing. If 

you are unable to 

bring donations at 

this time, you may 

drop them at the 

CDCLS this week or 

next week. 
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The new year is quickly approaching, and Student Life needs your help to 

make it a success. Volunteer to welcome new students to campus and make 

their transition to Oklahoma City Community College a success. Volunteers 

host information booths, show new students to their classes, and welcome 

students and families to OCCC. Opening Day takes place Saturday, January 

15, 2011 from 1:00 - 4:00 p.m. All volunteers receive lunch and a free t-shirt 

at the volunteer meeting, which will take place at noon. Please consider 

serving new students and volunteering at Opening Day. E-mail Katie  

Treadwell at ktreadwell@occc.edu for more information or to sign up. See 

you at Opening Day 2011! 

Opening Day Needs You! 
By: Katie Treadwell, First Year & Student Life Programs Coordinator 

Student Life is gearing up for new students in 2011. Please encourage new students you meet this 

winter to attend New Student Orientation, taking place January 4-15, 2011. This vital program 

gives new OCCC students important tools and information to succeed in college. Student Life will 

also sponsor Welcome Week, January 18 - 21 to welcome all students back to campus. Students 

can participate in educational and social programs throughout the week to get to know more 

about campus and available resources. Faculty members also volunteer to provide campus maps, 

directions and information at major entrances throughout Welcome Week. For more information 

about New Student Orientation, Welcome Week, or other new student programs, contact Katie 

Treadwell at ktreadwell@occc.edu.  

New Student Programs Gear Up for Spring Semester 
By: Katie Treadwell, First Year & Student Life Programs Coordinator 

Check It Out!!! 



Anniversary Dates of Regular and Full 

Time Employees of employment in the 

Enrollment and Student Services 

Department * 

     Anniversaries 

        December 1 - 31 

 Tennent Emmons - Academic Advisor 

 Michele Heaton - International Student  

          Services Assistant 

 LaJuana King - Coordinator of Registration  

      and Records Services 

 Christy Rogers - Assistant Director of  

     Recruitment and Admissions 

 Alyson Stell - Admissions Advisor 

 C.W. West - Financial Aid Advisor 

 Crystal Woodard - Academic Advisor 
       

* These anniversary dates are the closest estimate that we were able to find.     

If you know that the date listed is incorrect, please contact Janelle Hanson at  

ext. 7784.  Please consider that we are not including temporary or work study 

employment as part of the anniversaries, nor including employment in other 

departments outside of Enrollment and Student Services.  Thank you. 

Month of December 

If you would like to submit an article, event, news 

item, or any other information pertaining to 

Enrollment and Student Services, please submit it to 

your department’s ESSAB representative.  

Fun Facts 
 Records, Registration, and Graduation Services 

donated $41.15 worth of monetary donations and 

double that amount was given in miscellaneous 

food items to the Regional Food Bank of           Ok-

lahoma.  Great job! Some Oklahoma Holiday Light Displays 
 

 Downtown in December activities  

 http://www.downtownindecember.com/ 
 

 Yukon’s Christmas in the Park 

 http://www.cityofyukonok.gov/ 
 

 Midwest City Holiday Light Spectacular 

           http://www.midwestcityok.org/holiday-lights 
 

 Chickasha’s Festival of Lights 

 http://www.chickashafestivaloflight.com/ 
 

 Neighborhood/Private Displays (Downs Family    

     in Norman, OK; Markwell Lights near NW23rd  

     and Council 

 http://www.downsfamilychristmas.com/ 

 http://members.cox.net/markwell_lights/ 
 

 Kingfisher Lights 

 http://www.kingfisherinlights.com/ 
 

  Pond’s Pro Shop in Shawnee, OK 

 http://www.pondproshop.com/ 



Office of the Vice President for 

Enrollment and Student Services 

Come celebrate 

December 13, 

2010 from  

2:30 - 4:30 pm  

in the VPESS 

Conference Room  

 Students wanting to know more about the Tobacco Free 

Campus Initiative, the how to quit smoking sessions, or oth-

er questions relating to the Tobacco Free Campus, need to 

contact Erin Logan, Director of Student Relations, at    ext. 

7821 or email elogan@occc.edu 

 E.J. Warren, the Director of E-Student Relations, spearheaded 

the initiative to adopt the Ad Astra Scheduling system for 

the OCCC campus. 

 The Office of the Vice President for Enrollment and Student 

Services is the only office on campus able to suspend or    

expel a student. 

Things of Note 

Mission statement for Enrollment and Student Services: 

Enrollment and Student Services, in cooperation with internal and external partners, 

creates and nurtures an environment that responds to student needs and  

empowers students and staff toward attainment of their goals through access to 

current, accurate information and quality services. 

Fun Facts from the VPESS Office 

 The current VPESS office is where the front door of OCCC used to be located, prior to the first floor     

remodel. 

 Kim Velleca, Office of the VPESS Administrative Assistant, has been working with Dr. Marion Paden, Vice 

President for Enrollment and Student Services, for over 13 years. In addition, Dr. Marion Paden has 

worked at OCCC for over 1/2 of her life. 

 The Leadership Council (TLC) was established by Dr. Marion Paden as a student liaison and to engage   

students in giving voice to decisions that affect the OCCC campus. 

 Dr. Marion Paden was recently voted as President Elect of Oklahoma Rotary Club #29, the first Rotary 

Club in Oklahoma, #29 in the world (which currently has 33,000 clubs in 200 countries), and she will 

serve the 2012-2013 term. 

 Currently, in the Enrollment and Student Services Division, there are a total of 218 employees. With 101 

Full-Time employees, 14 Part-Time employees, and 103 Temporary/Work Study employees, this division 

has consistently grown over the years as the enrollment numbers also increase.  



Enrollment and Student Services 

Student Relations 
 

Erin Logan - Director  

of Student Relations 

Carlos Robinson - Extended 

Services Coordinator 

E-Student Services 
 

E.J. Warren - Director  

Of E-Student Services 

Josh Wade - Imaging 

Specialist 

Office of the Vice President for  

Enrollment and Student Services 

 

Kim Velleca - Administrative Assistant 

Janelle Hanson - Secretary 

Welcome Center 
 

 

Matthew Bediako - Welcome Center Attendant 

Dayshawn Burns - Welcome Center Attendant 

Joanie Morales - Welcome Center Attendant 

Tola Suleiman - Welcome Center Attendant 

Alisha Summers - Welcome Center Attendant 

Feilure Tayier - Welcome Center Attendant 

Hannah Williams - Welcome Center Attendant 

Vice  

President 

for  

Enrollment 

and 

Student Services 
 

Dr. Marion Paden 


